
Mrs. Thomas’s Class 
Classroom Newsletter 

March 15, 2019 

Dates to Remember 
3/18 – Science 
Homework Due 
3/20 – End of Third Nine 
Weeks 
3/21 – Mrs. Thomas Off 
3/22 – Student Holiday 
3/25 – Ms. Thomas Off 
3/28 – Cooking With 
Kids; Parent Night 
3/29 – Report Cards Go 
Home 

Hiker of the Week 
Our Hiker of the Week is 
Miles Davidson!  Please 
bring in 3 pictures to 
share with the class, 1 
show-n-tell item, and 
your Hiker of the Week 
sheet on Monday.  Miles 
will also be line leader , 
help me teach yoga, and 
greet students as they 
come into the classroom 
each morning after 
yoga! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

  
    
 
 

Classroom News 
The end of the third nine weeks is almost here which 
means we will be entering the last nine weeks!  It’s 
hard to believe 1st grade is almost to an end and 
your child will be ready for 2nd grade. 
 
Since there is no school on Friday, March 22nd, 
students will take their spelling test on Thursday, 
March 21st.  Reading logs and spelling homework are  
due on Thursday, March 21st as well. 
 
Even though there isn’t school on Friday, 3/22, 
students still need to read 15 minutes for that day 
for a total of 75 minutes for the week as usual. 
 
Our next Parent Night is on Thursday, March 28th.  
4th & 5th graders will have their science fair projects 
on display as well as presentations to share.  Please 
come out and support their hard work. 
 
If you are available to help students make a snack 
for that evening, there is 1 slot left.  Please sign up 
on Sign Up Genius.  1st grade cooks from 10-11. 
 
         Our next round of clubs starts this    
         afternoon.  Ask your child what their new 
        club is! 
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Spelling Words 
Focus: Closed Two 
Syllables 
 
1)  happy 6) sunny 
2) silly 7) bunny 
3) funny 8) jelly 
4) puppy 9) lobby 
5) yummy 10) belly 
 
Word of the Week 
Initiative 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All students that  
participated in the 5 Points 
of Life Race or the Savage 
Race will be taking a group 
photo on Thursday, March 
21st.  Please have your  
child wear their race t-shirt 
and bring their medals for 
the picture.  The photo 
will go in the year book. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
  

What We’re Learning Next Week 
 

Reading:  Conclusions 
 
Spelling/Phonics: Closed Two Syllables 
 
Writing:  Opinion 
 
Math: Measurement & Time 
 
Science:  Land and Water 
 
Social Studies: Geography 
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